A meeting was held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the office of the Board in the Court House, Thursday afternoon, November 9th, 1920 at 4 o'clock, for the purpose of approving for payment bills of Chief Judges, Judges, Clerks and Guards, also rental charges, Janitor service, etc. for both Primary Election Sept. 18,1950 and General Election, November 7th, 1950.

There were present the following members of the Board:

Mr. J. Richard Rauth, President Mr. Wm P. Miller, Vice-President Mr. Vincent E. Sprecher, Secretary

The list of bills submitted by Virginia S. Clopper from Chief Judges, Judges, Clerks and Guards, also rental charges, janitor service, etc., totaling \$20,574.84 was duly passed by the affirmative vote of those present and approved and submitted to the Board of County Commissioners for payment.

V. S. Cloffer Clerk